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Registered Charity Number 1091080

Old Row, Barrow BB7 9AZ
FOBS Meeting – Eagle @Barrow 6.30pm
Weds 29th November 17
Present – Gina Johnstone, Carrie Nestor, Jayne S-Brown, Clare Davis, Liz and Scott Robertson, Sarah Parry, Claudia Tyson. 
	

	AGENDA ITEM
	ACTION

	1.
2.

3.

4.

	Committee members 

Upcoming events 

Breakfast with Santa Monday 19th December
Film night 8th December 6-8pm ‘ELF’ 
Tickets are on sale from school office now. 
Dates suggested for next term’s events – To be confirmed by school. 

Friday 2nd Feb – valentines film night (Sarah Parry available to help )  
Friday 16th March Film night (Jayne S-Brown available to help)
Friday 23rd March Egg Hunt  (Liz, Andy, Sarah, Clare available to help)

Summer Film night TBA at next meeting 
Summer do to be confirmed

Sunday 15th July £5 child + £3 adults. 
4-6pm 

Gina to confirm date with school once DJ is confirmed. 

AOB

Clitheroe food festival – it was suggested by Jayne that FOBS run a stall at next years food festival to fundraise.

Playtime games and equipment 
	It was agreed that Jo Roberts would assist the treasurer and Scott Robertson would take on the role of secretary. 
Gina to speak to Mrs Walsh to check school has a Santa for breakfast with Santa. Helpers already organised. 
Gina J, Carrie N, Jo R and Clare D to assist on the night. Carrie to organise food and drinks and Gina to bring the DVD. 
Sarah has kindly offered to create the posters for upcoming events. Gina to email these dates to school and have them confirmed.  
It was decided that there was a lot of food not eaten at the last summer do and to maximise profits for school, a ‘nibbles’ table was suggested for adults. Party food for children would still be provided. 

Glitter tattoo’s to be organised 

Candy floss machine – Carrie to purchase 
Jedi to be booked 

Raffle to be organised – Gina to ask Mrs Walsh to send out a message on newsletter to keep any unwanted gifts as raffle prizes. 

Claudia has kindly offered to organise Chocolate tombola. 

Liz Robertson to look into this and get back to us. 

FOBS has given £200 to school for them to purchase playtime games and equipment. C Tyson to liaise with school re- money. 


Please email Carrie Nestor (Chair) on cn1783@gmail.com if you are able to offer any help or ideas with any of the planned fundraisers. 
